
American Rugby Outfitters will be doing our part in trying to protect the health 
and welfare of everyone by closing our facility as that is our top priority right now 
during these unprecedented times.

As we limit the in-person interaction, you can still place online orders through 
our websites as well as email and phone orders too, that will be processed and 
shipped accordingly ASAP as allowed by regulation with our partner vendors.

We will be working remotely during these times.  If we aren't available to answer We will be working remotely during these times.  If we aren't available to answer 
the phones please leave a message or E-mail us and we'll respond usually within 
a couple of hours.

We appreciate your understanding as we implement these temporary changes 
that will help in keeping us all safe.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us at (847) 981-1242 or 
1-800-GO-RUGBY (467-8429) or email us at customer_service@americanrugby.com

Thank you,Thank you,
American Rugby Outfitters


